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As prescribers attempt to connect to dispensers, the optimum scenario arises when the 
prescriber is able to connect directly – with no intermediate stops – to the computer in 
the pharmacy.  More likely than not, however, the prescription will need to be 
transmitted through a network of one or more companies.  Companies like SureScripts, 
ProxyMed, WebMD, and SafeMed that are engaged in the electronic transmission of 
prescriptions are classified by the Board as “routing companies.”  These entities are 
prohibited from accessing or altering any information that travels through their system, 
and they may store that prescription information only for transmission receipt audit 
purposes.  To do anything else with that information would be a violation of the Board’s 
confidentiality regulation in Section 1129. 
 
So how does the pharmacist verify the authenticity and legitimacy of an electronic 
prescription?  
• On the receipt of the first such prescription from a particular prescriber, it would be 

prudent to contact the prescriber to verify that method of prescription transmission.   
• The pharmacist should also be cognizant of the routing company.  To assist you in 

that effort, we have placed a roster of routing companies on the Board’s website 
[Pharmacies → E-prescribing]. While the Board is not in the business of approval of 
routing companies, the roster will indicate those companies who have submitted 
appropriate and relevant materials and documented their compliance with the 
Board’s regulations and policies concerning the electronic transmission of 
prescriptions.  

 
 
 


